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Thursday 20th September 2018 

 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
We are delighted to invite you to download our new App; ‘Safer Schools' provided by Zurich Municipal.  
 
The Safer Schools App is designed for parents/carers, school staff and pupils. It helps support and 
protect children by educating and empowering them both at school and at home. Adult users receive 
tailored content specific to their role and pupils receive different content depending on their year group.  
 
Tailored to Groups. The app provides information and 
guidance on a range of topics to help keep children in your 
care safer online. Advice covers topics such as bullying, 
gaming, inappropriate images, social media and much 
more.  
 
Instant Alerts. You will also receive updates from the 
h2b Safer team on keeping children and young people 
safe. Please do make sure you have push notifications 
enabled to stay up-to-date. 
 
Download for Free. To access the app, visit www.zurichsaferschools.co.uk.  
On this website you will find links to download the app, how to register and how to reset your password.  
 
Getting Started. When creating an account in the app, it is important that you choose Rushall Primary 
School and use the access code 9786 to gain immediate access.  
 
Registering on the App. Learn more about how to register using the access code here - 
http://zurichsaferschools.co.uk/getting-started/registering/ 
 
Please Note: If your child is Key Stage 1 the Safer Schools app is designed for you to log in and use 
together with your child. Your child in Key Stage 1 does not need create an account.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Mr K Stephens  
Online Safety Lead  
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